
 

 
P16-1014  Jun., 16          1 

 

 

July 5, 2016 
 

275 North Field Drive 

Lake Forest, IL 60045 

RE: Aminosyn® Supply Update 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Hospira, a Pfizer company, is committed to providing information on supply issues so that appropriate 

contingency plans can be made to facilitate patient care and safety. 

 

We want to provide an early alert on our Aminosyn line of products.  Hospira is allocating shipments to 

last throughout 2016 to avoid a stock out.  This supply interruption is due to a manufacturing delay.  We 

recommend consideration of prioritizing where Aminosyn products are the only choice for the patient’s 

treatment.  Please consider alternative products where clinically applicable. 

 

NDC# Presentation 

0409-4162-03 Aminosyn® II 8.5%, Sulfite-Free (An Amino Acid Injection) 500 mL 

0409-4164-03 Aminosyn® II 10%, Sulfite-Free (An Amino Acid Injection) 500 mL 

0409-4164-05 Aminosyn® II 10%, Sulfite-Free (An Amino Acid Injection) 1000 mL 

0409-4171-03 
Aminosyn® II 8.5% with Electrolytes, Sulfite-Free  
(An Amino Acid Injection with Electrolytes) 500 mL 

0409-4178-03 
Aminosyn®-PF 7%, Sulfite-Free  
(An Amino Acid Injection—Pediatric Formula) 500 mL 

0409-4179-05 
Aminosyn®-PF 10%, Sulfite-Free 
(An Amino Acid Injection—Pediatric Formula) 1000 mL* 

0409-4187-03 
Aminosyn® 8.5%, Sulfite-Free 
(Crystalline Amino Acid Solution) 500 mL 

0409-4191-03 
Aminosyn® 10%, Sulfite-Free 
(Crystalline Amino Acid Solution) 500 mL 

0409-4191-05 
Aminosyn® 10%, Sulfite-Free 
(Crystalline Amino Acid Solution) 1000 mL 

0409-4196-05 
Aminosyn® 3.5% M, Sulfite-Free (Crystalline Amino Acid Solution with 
Maintenance Electrolytes) 1000 mL 

0409-7171-17 Aminosyn® II 15%, Sulfite-Free (An Amino Acid Injection) 2000 mL* 

0409-7172-17 Aminosyn® II 10%, Sulfite-Free (An Amino Acid Injection) 2000 mL* 

* Pharmacy Bulk Package 
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Hospira will continue to ship product into the supply chain and will recommend that the 

wholesalers/distributors place this product on allocation to help as many customers as possible have 

access to supply until the manufacturing delay has been resolved.  Please work with your wholesaler 

partner on obtaining product. 

We are working closely with the FDA on the shortage of these products.  This information is also being 

provided to the American Society of Health-System Pharmacists, the American Society for Parenteral 

and Enteral Nutrition and to the Group Purchasing Organizations.  

Please check the FDA and ASHP Drug Shortage websites for future updates. 

Regards, 

Matt Steele 
Matt Steele 

Marketing Manager, IV Solutions & Nutritionals 

 


